
Dear Students, Residents, Faculty, and Friends of the Forum, 

We are delighted to present you with the 20th annual edition of The Medicine Forum. 

Here in the birthplace of our nation, we like to think of The Medicine Forum as being 

of the housestaff, by the housestaff and for the housestaff. Undeniably, this publication 

would not be possible without the countless hours dedicated by our residents, 

students, fellows and faculty. 

As always, thank you for reading The Medicine Forum. We hope you will continue 

to support us in the years to come. 

Sincerely,  

The Editors

Colin Thomas, MD

Eitan Frankel, MD

Guy Katz, MD

Michael Weintraub, MD

Brianna Shinn, MD

Navdeep Sangha, MD

Rachel Redfield, MD

Mario Caldararo, MD 
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